
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Good Morning, Paul Brenneise. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 24, 2022 8:41 AM 
'pbrenneise@yahoo.com' 
Consumer Contact 
FW: Objection to private sewer 
Objection to private sewer proposal.docx 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00560-2022 

We will be placing the comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Tom Hover 
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From: Paul Brenneise <pbrenneise@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Sunday, January 23, 2022 10:34 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Objection to private sewer 

Please find attached objection to EU's central sewer system on Palm Island. 

Paul Brenneise 
941-445-0898 
pbrenneise@yahoo.com 
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Objection to private sewer proposal 

My name is Paul Brenneise and live at 47 Bocilla Dr. on Knight Island. This 

property is equipped with an Aqua Klear aerobic sewage treatment system that 

does a fantastic job of keeping the discharged water clear and odorless. I strongly 

disagree with a proposal to force a private sewer system on the island. I do not 

see a need for one nor have I ever requested one. My biggest fear is the word 

private. At what intervals would rates be hiked along the way? We would have no 

control as home owners what a private company could ultimately charge if forced 

to hook up. Kind of like what happens when Englewood water is distributed 

through privately owned lines. If Charlotte County wants a sewer system on the 

island to run to a Charlotte County treatment facilities, then Charlotte County 

shou ld put the lines in. 

Thank you for considering my feeling on this subject and please deny EU's 

appl ication for wastewater service. 

Paul Brenneise. 

pbrenneise@yahoc.com 




